
Altar Society welcomes Sue Hutton and Karen 
Owens as our new members. 

 
Please join us for coffee hour this Sunday. 

 

October Duties 

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—10; No Duty—6 

The KOC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are 
welcome to attend.  

Next Meeting, Thursday, October 20,  2016 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. 
Please bring a donation for the food bank. 

Please support our KOC  by attending! 

Coming soon:  Day of the Spirit, 

Middle School Retreat, 

November 4-6 and Day of the 

Son, High School Retreat, 

November 11-13.  The theme is 

“Rescued by Mercy” (Ephesians 

5:15). The retreat will run, 

8:00PM Friday through 12PM on 

Sunday and will take place at the Powell Butte Retreat Center.  

The cost is $75.00 per youth.  If you are interested in attending, 

please contact Ann Kniesel at 541-523=4521.  Applications are 

available at the office. 

From October 3 through October 12, please 

contact Helen Swilling at 541-523-3017 or Dawn 

Coles at the office to make any requests. 

Turkey Dinner, 
Sunday - November 6 

2:00 Sitting  
Take Out  

 4:00 Sitting 
 

Turkey Dinner tickets 
are now on sale.  Del Tholen will be 

at the back of the church with 
tickets after both Masses. 

 

Training 
October 9th — November, 2016 

3rd Graders and Older 

Meet with Art Kreger on the Altar  

after Sunday Mass 

Gold Belt With Incense Training for High 
School Servers at the same Time. 

I wish to thank Ann, 

Kniesel, Mary Ellen 

Daugherty, Marianne 

Klingler, Jody Sherman, 

Marilyn Bloom, Ann 

Rowan and Sandy Fontana for helping me out 

during the photography sessions.   I couldn’t 

of done it without your help.  Thank you so 

much!  Dawn Coles 

Little by Little we are getting a 
wee bit closer to our goal for a 
new dishwasher.  Thank you to 
all who have been donating to 
the fund.  Two parishioners have 
donated $150.00 this last week 
THANK YOU. Every little bit helps 
to reach our goal.  Watch for 
new fund raisers!! 


